Prof. Fujiura joined our laboratory

Professor Emeritus Fujiura Tateshi who was a full professor at Osaka Prefecture University
until a year ago joined our laboratory as a researcher from this May to study on image
processing of cattle pupil. He had been here as an assistant professor before and now is a
specialist of robotics in agriculture.  Since he has many experiences on agricultural robots
and machine vision systems, it is expected that our laboratory members can learn from him.
He is supposed to be at room S256 on Thursday and Friday.
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